
 

                                               

2nd Annual Summer Picnic  

For Members of Iowa Hands & Voices  
Date:  Sunday, July 24th, 2005 

Time:  1 to 4 p.m. 
Where:  Norwalk City Park 
907 North Avenue in Norwalk 

 

Please Bring:  Two side dishes to share; salad, dessert, etc. 
(Everything else will be provided: meat/main dish, tableware, condiments) 

 
Hands & Voices is dedicated to supporting families with children who are Deaf or Hard of Hearing without a 
bias around communication modes or methodology.  We’re a parent-driven, non-profit organization providing 

families with the resources, networks and information they need to improve communication access and 
educational outcomes for their children.  Our outreach activities, parent/professional collaboration, and 

advocacy efforts are focused on enabling Deaf and Hard of Hearing children  
to reach their highest potential. 

 

“What works for your child is what makes the choice right”  
 

Your contact is: Cami Geilenfeldt at pcn2bg@pcpartner.net or  
641-227-3302. Please R.S.V.P. by July 15th to Cami. 

 
We want to accommodate everyone’s needs and make all activities accessible. If you have a 

special service request or would like to become a member,  
please contact Cami by July 10th.  Her contact information is listed above. 
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